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Mr. Gary Murphy  
Warrumbungle Shire Council 
14-22 John Street 
Coonabarabran NSW 2357 

Thursday, 8 December 2022 

 
Re: Coonabarabran to Mungindi Road Upgrade Project 
 

Dear Mr Murphy, 

I refer to your letter dated 18 August 2022 addressed to Narrabri Shire Council’s Councillor 
John Clements regarding upgrading the route between Coonabarabran, Pilliga, and 
Mungindi. 

A report was taken to the Narrabri Shire Ordinary Council Meeting 18 October 2022 with 
the outcome being that. 

MINUTE 338/2022 

Narrabri Shire Council provide a letter of support for both Warrumbungle Shire Council 
and Walgett Shire Council for the completion of the “Coonabarabran to Mungindi Road 
Upgrade Project” and 

1. That Narrabri Shire Council advise Warrumbungle Shire Council and Walgett 
Shire Council to re-establish the “Coonabarabran- Mungindi Road Upgrade 
Project Steering Committee” with Narrabri Shire Council representatives 
attending future meetings. 

With this, I would like to provide Councils support for the completion of the 
Coonabarabran to Mungindi Road Upgrade Project. 

Should you have any further queries regarding this matter please do not hesitate to 
contact Narrabri Shire Council on (02) 6799 6866. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Eloise Chaplain 
Director | Infrastructure Delivery 

Our Reference: 2029152 EC:SR 
Your Reference: 89371, 89569, 

94335 
Contact Name: Eloise Chaplain 

   


